From: Patricia Rathmann

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Thursday, June 15, 2017 5:10:45 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

I am very much apposed to this project. We need to preserve our wild lands, not pollute them.

Ms. Patricia Rathmann






